
 Jordan School District 
 Patrice A. Johnson, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 
 West Jordan, Utah 

 Intradistrict Communication 
 
DATE:  Wednesday, October 25, 2017 
 
TO:  High School Principals 

 
FROM: Laura Finlinson, Administrator of Curriculum and Staff Development 
  Ben Jameson, Director of Evaluation, Research and Accountability  
 
SUBJECT: Research Project       
  
 
The Research Review Committee has reviewed a research project in which your 
school has been asked to participate. 
 
Project Title: “Assessment of Nutrition and Physical Activity Knowledge, Attitudes 

and Behaviors of Students in Jordan School District: 
  

 
Applicant: Nica Clark 
 
The project has been approved by the District Research Review Committee.  The 
applicant has been directed to contact you to discuss the extent of the project 
and to obtain your permission to conduct the study at your school.  Participation 
in the study is at your discretion.  If you have questions or concerns relating to 
participation, please contact Ben Jameson at 801-567-8243.  
 
The project will involve PE/health teachers participating in a focus group 
regarding the nutrition and physical activity behaviors and attitudes of high school 
students.  The information gathered from these focus groups will help guide the 
development of targeted nutrition and physical activity programs in schools. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
 
  
 


